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HELLO & WELCOME TO 2017 CHRISTCHURCH SOUTH PTA 

My name is Vikki Skene and I am the Chairperson of 

the South PTA. I have been part of the PTA in some 

way, shape, or form for 5 years, starting off on the 

helpers list as I was working full time and wasn't sure 

what I could do to help.  

Over the last two years I have been a member of the 

PTA committee, attending meetings and helping with 

planning of events etc. Then this past year have been 

appointed Chairperson.  

A little bit about us and how we work: 

We are a small committee at the moment but are very welcoming and grateful for 

any further help and support big or small. 

Even though we like to fund raise to support buying extra's for the school (items on 

the wish list) we are also a group of parents that help out with events and needs 

around the school.  

The ideas for this year so far include: 

 Sorting and making an inventory of the major production costumes and 

 accessories, making it easier for the production planning from year to year. 

 Working bee at the school with help from Rotary  

 Sausage Sizzle at Bunnings - Tower Junction 

 Family Movie night/afternoon   

 Disco's  

 Major fund raiser in term 3 - an A-Thon of some description (Knowledge 

 athon, Math-athon.) 

We are always open to new ideas so if there is an event or idea that you feel would 

benefit the school please let us know. 

We have our AGM coming up on the 15th March and would love to see some new 

faces. Please feel free to come along just to say hi and introduce yourself get a 

better feeling for the school and the wider community. 

 If you are interested in joining the PTA committee or 

signing up to our helpers list for 2017 you can also 

sign up on-line. 

Or if you have any questions please contact us via the PTA email 

address chchsouthpta@gmail.com   

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Wed 15th March  

7.00 pm   

PTA Meeting AGM 

followed by the monthly 

committee meeting in the 

CSIS Boardroom. All 

welcome (enter by main 

office door) 

 

 

Do you have a uniform 

you wish to sell? 

 To list an item please 

email Jo Harrison at  

uniforms@chchsouth.ac.nz 

 

 

Contact Us                            

If you are interested in 

joining the PTA Committee 

or the PTA Helpers list, we 

would love to hear from 

you. Just follow the  Join 

the CSIS PTA  link or email  

 chchsouthpta@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Sign Up 

mailto:chchsouthpta@gmail.com
mailto:uniforms@chchsouth.ac.nz
http://chchsouth.ultranet.school.nz/webspace/41/
http://chchsouth.ultranet.school.nz/webspace/41/
mailto:chchsouthpta@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17OkiWhradBptwY6Tw3xPFOL0bpA_PXh9UQcwZjaLXG4/viewform?usp=send_form

